
January 25, 2016 

Mr. Jonathan S. Gould 
Harvard Law Review Association 
Gannett House 
1511 Massachusetts Avenue 
Cambridge, MA 02138 

Dear Mr. Gould: 

As you know, Mr. Peter M. Brody of Ropes & Gray, counsel for the Harvard Law Review 
Association, has been discussing a possible framework with my representative, Mr. 
Joseph C. Gratz of Durie Tangri. 

While I appreciate these efforts, I am not comfortable signing the agreement as 
currently drafted, and do not hold out much hope that we can reach consensus on 
such an agreement in a timely fashion. 

I do, however, very much want to hear any comments or concerns you might have on 
our draft manuscript of "Baby Blue's Legal Manual of Citation" which I have been 
reviewing to determine if it is in proper shape for a possible beta period. I have 
conducted a few private reviews which have fixed numerous issues in the document, 
but I have not made a determination yet about suitability and the document is not yet 
scheduled for publication. 

Accordingly, I am attaching a current version of the manuscript for your review. My 
only request is you accept the same term as the other private reviewers, which is that 
you will not publish this draft as it will change as I continue the revision process. 

I would appreciate your initial thoughts in a week. If, at that time, you believe you 
would like more time for review, I would be happy to consider your request. 

After any comments or concerns have been received, I will review them and let you 
know my thoughts. 

Sincerely yours, 

Carl Malamud
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